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Notice to DOJ Commercial Vendors: Permanent Injunction in Perkins Coie, 

LLP v. Department of Justice, 25-cv-716 

On March 6, 2025, President Donald J. Trump signed Executive Order 14230, “Addressing 

Risks from Perkins Coie LLP,” 90 Fed. Reg. 11781-82 (Mar. 6, 2025).  On May 2, 2025, U.S. 

District Court Judge Beryl Howell permanently enjoined the Executive Branch of the U.S. 

Government from implementing Executive Order 14230 and ordered the Attorney General and 

the Director of the Office of Management and Budget to provide you with a copy of the court’s 

order (attached hereto). 

  

The position of the Executive Branch is that issuance of Executive Order 14230 was lawful and 

implementing its directives permissible, and the United States Department of Justice is reviewing 

all potential avenues of appeal of the Court’s order.  Until such time as a subsequent court order 

provides otherwise, it is important that the Department comply with the terms of the court’s 

order as any failure to do so may result in penalty of contempt. 

  

Please contact your Office of General Counsel or your contracting officer, as appropriate, with 

any questions regarding carrying out and complying with the Court Order. Your cooperation is 

appreciated. 

  

Assistant Attorney General for Administration 

U.S. Department of Justice 
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